
Enter Address Here
Site InformationCity of Hampton

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #:  Version: 117-0380 Name: Coliseum Advisory Committee Appointment

Status:Type: Appointment Passed

File created: In control:11/29/2017 City Council Legislative Session

On agenda: Final action:1/10/2018 1/10/2018

Title: Consideration of appointments to Coliseum Advisory Committee

Sponsors:

Indexes: ,

Code sections:

Attachments:

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

reappointedCity Council Legislative Session1/10/2018 1 Pass

deferredCity Council Legislative Session12/13/2017 1 Pass

Consideration of appointments to Coliseum Advisory Committee

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

Frank Newman's first full term expires December 30, 2017, and he is eligible for reappointment until
December 30, 2020.

Ryan Lowrie's partial term expires December 30, 2017, and he is eligible for reappointment until
December 30, 2020.

Pamela Lawson's second full term expires December 30, 2017, and she is not eligible for
reappointment.  Council is being asked to appoint a successor until December 30, 2020.

There are individuals in the Board Bank who have expressed a desire to serve on this board. Those
applications are being provided to Council.

Current Demographics

Name of Board # of
Members

# of
Vacancies

Gender Age Ethnicity

Coliseum Advisory Committee            9               3 Male - 5 51 - 34 - 1 African American -
2

70 - 52 - 2 Caucasian - 1

Unknown
- 2

Unknown - 2

Female -
1

70 - 52 - 1 Caucasian - 1
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File #: 17-0380, Version: 1

Coliseum Advisory Committee            9               3 Male - 5 51 - 34 - 1 African American -
2

70 - 52 - 2 Caucasian - 1

Unknown
- 2

Unknown - 2

Female -
1

70 - 52 - 1 Caucasian - 1

Applicants Currently Serving on Other Board/Commissions:

Charles Winslow currently serves on the Hampton Commission on the Arts until June 30, 2019
Nolan Dazevedo currently serves on the CUC until June 30, 2019
Deborah Reese currently serves on the TNCC Board of Trustees until June 30, 2018
Reginald Warren currently serves on the PPOC until June 30, 2018

Recommendation:
A recommendation has been attached for Council's review.
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